
Employment Opportunity 
 
Pacific Rivers is looking for one additional snorkel diver for the newly created Frank 
Moore Steelhead Sanctuary in the North Umpqua Basin.  The two-person dive team 
will conduct a  whole-basin snorkel count during summer of 2019.  
 
Salary: $150.00/ day 
 
Duration: July 1- August 31 (approximately) 
 
Location: North Umpqua Basin 
 
Job Description: 

1. Conduct whole-basin snorkel surveys for salmonids in the Steamboat 
basin and adjacent tributaries in the North Umpqua Basin.  

2. Willing to work under strenuous field conditions. Must be in excellent 
physical condition.  

 
Contact: Charley Dewberry  (cdewberry@gutenberg.edu) 


